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SUBJECT:   Request for Re-Perfection of a Lien at the 

Erie Coke Site, pursuant to CERCLA Section 
107(l), 42 U.S.C. § 9607(l). 
 

      

FROM: 
 

Joanne Marinelli, Chief 
Cost Recovery Section 
Program Support and Cost Recovery Branch 
Superfund and Emergency Management Division 
 

TO: 
 

Donna Mastro, Deputy Regional Counsel - Enforcement 
Office of Regional Counsel 
      

 
 By this memorandum, the Superfund and Emergency Management Division hereby 
requests Office of Regional Counsel assistance in the perfection of a lien at the Erie Coke Site, 
pursuant to CERCLA Section 107(l), 42 U.S.C. § 9607(l).   The property subject to this request 
(“Property”) is located at and near 925 E. Bay Drive, Erie, Erie County, Pennsylvania and was  
operated until December 2019 by the Erie Coke Corporation.   
 
 EPA has prepared a Request for Funding for a Removal Action (“Action Memo”) which 
is currently awaiting consultation by EPA Headquarters. The proposed Removal Action detailed 
in the Action Memo is expected to cost approximately $5.9 million.  A cost report detailing costs 
incurred at the Site to date has been requested but the overall value of the lien is expected to be 
around $6 million. 
 
 Joan A. Johnson is assigned to this Site from your Office.  Racine Davis will assist her in 
perfecting the lien. 
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